
February Newsletter 

 WE ARE PROUD 

We are proud of Charlie! 
Charlie has picked up a 
few more internship jobs 
and is increasing his time 
he works. Charlie is 
always on time. He logs in 
when he arrives at his 
shift and logs out when 
he is done. We are proud 
of Charlie in his 
willingness to try new 
things. Charlie has been a 
huge asset to the library 
and we are so incredibly 
thankful for his work. You 
Rock! 

 
 

Transition and Access   

Program @ NDSU 

 

What’s Happening?  

I feel a common theme when it’s time to write the newsletter. Wow, 
February went by so fast. I’m a day late in completing the newsletter! 

This month has included volunteer experience at Hope Blooms. If you 
every have a chance to sign up, it’s a really great experience for a 
wonderful cause. The atmosphere is very calm and relaxing and the 
flowers are beautiful.  

We have been in full force attending sporting events. This month the 
basketball team hosted a sensory friendly basketball game. NDSU 
students who participate in the TAP program, were honored by walking 
out to the half court during a time out. What a fun experience. We 
continue to work the ticket taking sales and hope for more opportunities 
when spring sports start.  

This semester we have a student attending one of the campus building 
downtown. A great opportunity to ride the NDSU bus and practice skills. 
We are thankful for the multiple modes of transportation, and the really 
great winter, for those who love to ride their bikes around campus.  

We were the host for the elementary ed club meeting and really enjoyed 
providing a craft for their club. We look forward to our continued 
partnerships with this club!  
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Looking Ahead
 

 

• Spring Break: March 4-
8.  Dorms close March 
1 @ 6pm.  

• Dorms open March 10 
at noon.  

• Molly is gone March 9-
16. Please contact 
Jordan if you need 
anything. 

• No Class March 29 and 
April 1  

    

       Staff Shoutout! 
          

A huge shout out to Andra, a very 
reliable peer mentor. Andra is always 
willing to pick up a shift and goes 
above and beyond. She is kind and 
liked by so many. Thank you so much 
for all you do Andra!  

We appreciate you.  

        

 

Contact Us 

 

Molly McKinnon  

ndsu.tap@ndsu.edu or 

molly.mckinnon@ndsu.edu  

701.231.1805 

https://www.ndsu.edu/disabilityservices/tap/ 

Seminar Class 
Our social navigation and communication practice has been going very 
well. The month of February focused on communication strategies. We 
continue to talk about the importance to stay in touch with those who 
are apart of our journey. We focused a lot on texting and emailing our 
peers this month. 

  

We also have done a lot of role playing various emotions through acting 
and analyzing pictures. As we head into March, we will focus on 
different relationships. We will be talking about how a person can build 
relationships along with the fact we act and talk differently based on 
the relationship we are participating in. This can be very challenging!  

  

       
 

 
    

                         

     "How we learn has nothing to do with how brilliant we are!" – 
Henry Winkler 
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